
	

Highway	Safety	Committee	Update	Week	of	July	22,	2019	
	

1. TDOT	reports	that	the	vertical	mowing	along	HWY	444,	Tellico	Parkway,	is	
scheduled	to	begin	the	week	of	July	29th	
	

2. Regarding	Hwy	321,	coming	from	Walmart/Home	Depot	area,	heading	
toward	the	traffic	light	at	intersection	of	Hwy	321/11,	TDOT	eliminated	
the	sudden	drop	by	adding	a	layer	of	asphalt		
	

3. As	everyone	has	probably	noted,	Hwy	321,	coming	out	of	Tellico	Village,	
heading	toward	Hwy	11,	the	installation	of	a	right-hand	turn	lane	onto	
Hwy	11	heading	toward	Farragut	has	been	opened	
	

4. A	carryover	HSC	item	is	the	projected	completion	date	of	intersection	
Hwy	321	and	Hwy	11.		The	HSC	continued	conversation	with	TDOT	
regarding	delay	and	were	advised	AT&T	should	complete	their	wiring	late	
August;	then	TDOT	will	finish	paving.		Intersection	projected	completion	
date:		approximately,	mid	4th	quarter.	
	
	
	

	


